
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 6/13/2022 3:18:58 PM 
Subject: INVITATION: Naming Ceremony of New Park at Smithe & Richards 

Attachments: INVITATION - Naming Ceremony for New Park at Smithe & Richards -
2022-06-17 .pdf 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

The Vancouver Park Board invites you to a naming ceremony led by the Musqueam, Squamish and Tslei l-Waututh 
Nations for the new park at Smithe and Richards. This park will be a place for thousands of users to connect to the 
land and those who have stewarded it since t ime immemorial. 

Date: Friday, June 17, 2022 
Time: 10:30 AM - 2:30 PM 
Location: 872 Richards St, Vancouver, BC V6B 3B4 

The event will begin at 10:30am, with the Naming Ceremony starting at 11:00am. Lunch will be served at the 
conclusion of the ceremony, around 1:00pm. We kind ly ask that attendees refrain from photographing or filming the 
ceremony. An officia l photographer wi ll provide photography of the event. 

Please RSVP by June 15, 2022 to PBRSVP@vancouver.ca 

Note: There will be a drop-off area on Richards Street, immediately adjacent to the park. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

CITY OF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded tradit iona l territories of the xwma0kwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7 mesh (Squamish), and sal ilwataf (Tsle il-Waututh) Nations. 



Naming Ceremony Invitation 

The Vancouver Park Board invites you to a naming ceremony led by the Musqueam, 
Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations for the new park at Smithe and Richards. This 
park w ill be a place for thousands of users to connect to the land and those who 
have stewarded it since time immemorial. 

Date: Friday, June 17, 2022 
Time: 10:30 AM - 2:30 PM 
Location: 872 Richards St, Vancouver, BC V6B 3B4 

Light refreshments and lunch w il l be provided. 

The event wil l begin a t l 0:30am, w ith the Naming Ceremony starting at 11 :00am. 
Lunch w ill be served at the conclusion of the ceremony, around l :00pm. We kindly 
ask that attendees refrain from photographing or film ing the ceremony. An official 
photographer will provide photography of the event. 

Please RSVP by June 15, 2022 to PBRSYP@vancouver.ca 

Note: 
There will be a drop-off area on Richards 
Street, immediately adjacent to the park. 




